
April 1, 2025 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Dave Muhlbauer, chair presiding.  Members present were Schultz, Dozark, 

Muhlbauer, Heiden, and Rosburg. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.  

Iowa State Representative, Steve Holt joined the Board via phone with some Legislative updates. 

The Board approved the hiring of Terry Lally, Part-time Seasonal Park Help, Conservation. 

The Board discussed Secondary Roads Administrative raises. No action was taken at this time. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Dozark to approve the liquor license for Manning-Manilla Golf & Country Club. 

 Motion passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Rosburg, seconded by Heiden to approve a Public Hearing for Budget for FY 2026 for April 22, 2025, at 10:00 

a.m. in the Board of Supervisor’s Board Room on the Second Floor of the Courthouse. 

  Motion passed unanimously. 

During citizen input Matt Howland informed the Board of the EMS Advisory Board meeting April 9th at 7:00 p.m. at CCMH. Cindy 

Kruthoff (via Zoom) offered suggestions about stating your name when you have a comment or question on Zoom and inquiring about 

having public hearings in the afternoon. 

The Board held a Budget Works Session with Chuck Ettleman. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:48 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

_____________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

County Auditor         Chair 

 


